
 

 

 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern. 

 

We have entered into a partnership with LISKI which allows us to be technically up to our reputation as the 

most important race in the world for the CHILDREN categories. 

 

The ALPECIMBRA FIS CHILDREN CUP, heir of the legendary TROFEO TOPOLINO, in 2021 will celebrate the 50 

editions of the international race and the 60 editions in total: we will still have LISKI at our side as a 

technical partner that will allow us to perfectly maintain the race tracks with the its latest generation poles. 

The materials used by LISKI allows us to have the highest safety standards in our races. 

 

We are happy to continue collaborating with LISKI and thank them for all the support they guarantee in 

organizing our competitions. 

 

With gratitude 

 

 

Fabrizio Gennari 

President of the Organizing Committee 

ALPECIMBRA FIS CHILDREN CUP 

 

 

 

 

 

 


